
Hello, I am writing to ask that new restrictions not be implemented as planned to prevent nonprofit 
prison book programs from sending books. The organizations that support these programs are 
experienced and careful about following the proper guidelines already in place, and prisoners and 
detainees deserve access to quality reading materials. I hope this intended policy change can be 
reconsidered. Thank you. 
 
Erica 
 


